
30th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 1 Chesil Beach Visit Monday 5th July 2021

On the 5th July Year 1 will be visiting Chesil Beach.

We will  travel to the beach by minibus, Narwhal Class will leave at 9am and return around 10.30am when Turtle
class will leave for their visit, they will return in time for lunch.

Children will be supervised and accompanied throughout the visit.  Please provide your child with a snack as we
will take these with us to the beach, also please ensure that your child has appropriate footwear for walking on the
beach and sun cream if the weather is hot or a coat if necessary.

In order that your child can take part in this visit please update your parental consents for school visit on the SIMS
Parent App by Friday 2nd July 2021.

Yours faithfully

Miss E Powell & Miss J Chant
Year 1 Teachers


